


April 2024
 
Dear Applicant

We are looking to appoint an inspirational Head of Mathematics with superb leadership skills 
and a proven track record to lead this successful and important department in taking its next 
step with curriculum development.

You will need to be a dynamic and forward-thinking Teacher of Maths or Second in You will need to be a dynamic and forward-thinking Teacher of Maths or Second in 
Department looking for the next step in your career. You will have a track record of excellent 
classroom practice, be committed to high standards of learning and student progress - with 
the energy and vision to build on current progress - and have ambitions for yourself and our 
school.

The Maths department currently comprises nine maths teachers, three of whom are part-time, 
a member of the Senior Leadership Team, and one numeracy teaching assistant.
  
This a full time, permanent position to start on 1st September 2024 with a TLR1B worth 
£11,440 for the Head of Department role.
 
The closing date for completed application forms is 3rd May 2024 at 9.00am. Interviews will 
be held during the week commencing 6th May 2024. 
 
Please return the completed application form, along with a covering letter to: Please return the completed application form, along with a covering letter to: 
vacancies@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk or post to HR Office, Penryn College, Kernick 
Road, Penryn, Cornwall, TR10 8PZ.
 
Yours faithfully
 
S J Quinn
  
Sue Quinn
SLT PA
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